
 

 

January 20, 2021 

 

Dear Family Member, 

I would like to inform you that we have completed our first of two staff COVID tests this week, 

with two of our staff members testing positive.  As with any staff positive, those individuals have 

been furloughed for a minimum of 14 days and will need to test negative before retuning.  All 

residents were COVID tested on Monday and we are awaiting results.  Based on symptom 

monitoring, we have no suspected cases or concerns at this time.  If there are any further cases of 

COVID, I will surely communicate that with you. 

As of this today, several of our staff have already received their second dose of the vaccine.  

Some staff have traveled to Upstate Medical in Syracuse, where they received their first dose, 

and many of our staff are receiving their second dose through our hospital.  Next week, on 

January 28, Walgreen’s Pharmacy will continue with the Federal Program to vaccinate nursing 

homes.  Their Pharmacists will be on site to administer the second dose vaccines to our residents 

and staff as well as first doses for any new. 

I continue to be optimistic that we are on the road to recovery.  If at any time you have any 

concerns, please feel free to contact me.  I thank you for keeping us in your prayers. 

Sincerely, 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


